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End of Year – The end of our school year was fun and busy.  Only one field trip 
needed to be rescheduled due to weather.  Blue Ribbon Day was held on June 5th and 
the End of Year Celebration on June 6th.  
 
The Track and Field classroom winners were announced at the End of Year 
Celebration.  These awards are prestigious!  First place went to Mr. Scheu’s third 
graders, second place to Mrs. Matyska’s fourth graders and third place to Miss 
Timmers’ second graders. 
 
Summer School started on June 10th.  216 students are registered to attend.  
 
SLOs (Student Learning Objectives) – All elementary teacher SLO’s have been 
submitted and scored.  
 
Summer Work – Custodians have started their summer cleaning and maintenance 
work.  
 
The School Improvement Team met on May 27.  Our Schoolwide Title Plan for 2014-
2015 was reviewed, our SMART goal was approved and our Decision Rules for 
Resource Room Teachers Differentiated Instruction were presented.  
 
Reports – Lisa Walther and Patricia Schroeder have begun working on year end 
reports and getting organized for the 2014-2015 school year.  
 
 
 


